
 

 

TOWN OF DELHI 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

January 11, 2010 

 

 

 

Supervisor Peter Bracci called the public hearing to order at 7:00 p.m.  This hearing was 

held for residents to ask questions about the HUD funding which will become available 

to town residents. 

 

Those present were Council members Margaret Reinmann, Michele DeFreece, Allan 

Reed and James Bracci; reporter Robert Cairns; town residents Kevin Lee,  Barbara 

Kopecek, Dave Kopecek, Jim Corcoran, Deb Corcoran, David Truscott and Colleen 

Church. 

 

There were no questions or concerns for any resident. 

 

A motion was made by Allan Reed and seconded by Margaret Reinmann to adjourn the 

public hearing.  Motion carried.  The public hearing was adjourned at 7:23pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Nancy J. Lee 

Town Clerk 

 

 


